
 
 

Year 8 Non Production Group Visit to the Sedgwick 
Museum - Monday 20th May  

 
On the morning of 20th May, the Year 8 pupils not involved with Guys & Dolls will be working 
with local author Mark Wells.  Mark’s novel ‘Riddle of the White Sphinx’ is the first book in 
the ‘Hidden Tales’, a series of illustrated novels funded by the Arts Council of England where 
readers follow the footsteps of the characters to solve clues, decipher codes and discover a 
secret artefact hidden somewhere in their city.  It has been written to get children excited 
and interested in visiting museums to discover the many secrets they keep.  
 
Mark will be working with the children and, as part of the morning, they will be visiting 
Sedgwick Museum to discover the identities of the Hidden characters and their artefacts.  
Group 1 will leave at 10:15 and return to school at 11:15.  Group 2 will leave school at 11:15 
and return at 12:15.  Pupils will not require any money and they should wear their blazers. 
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